
From: Stevens, Jodie on behalf of City Clerk
To: Don Pasquini; City Clerk; Public Submissions
Subject: RE: Proposed Land Use Change (504 22 Ave. N.E.) - LOC2019-0077
Date: Friday, November 01, 2019 4:30:20 PM
Attachments: image002.jpg
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Good afternoon Public Submissions,
Please see the below comments for LOC2019-0077.
Don,
We now have an online form that you can submit your comments directly. You can find it at
 www.calgary.ca/publicsubmissions. No need to resubmit your email from today.
Have a great weekend
Jodie
Business & Logistics Liaison – Planning, Reporting, Finance, 311 & Safety
City Clerk’s Office - Citizen and Corporate Services
313 – 7 Ave SE
P.O Box 2100, Stn M Mail Code #8007
Calgary, AB T2P 2M5
P: 403-268-5851
One City, One Voice

ISC: Protected
From: Don Pasquini 
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 3:07 PM
To: City Clerk 
Subject: [EXT] RE: Proposed Land Use Change (504 22 Ave. N.E.) - LOC2019-0077
My apologies,
I had the wrong address in the subject line of the previous e-mail. All other comments in my original
e-mail (below) are still valid.

Thanks.
Donato (Don) Pasquini, P.Eng.
President
D: (403) 984-5615
T: (403) 452-7677
F: (403) 452-7660
E: dpasquini@pasquini.ca

300, 929 - 11th Street S.E., Calgary, AB T2G 0R4
T: (403) 452-7677 F: (403) 452-7660
www.pasquini.ca

From: Don Pasquini 
Sent: November 1, 2019 3:04 PM
To: 'cityclerk@calgary.ca' <cityclerk@calgary.ca>
Subject: Proposed Land Use Change (658 24 Ave. N.W.) - LOC2019-0077
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Hello,
I am sending these comments in response to the proposed land use change for the above noted
 application number.
I have been a resident of Mount Pleasant for 5 years and am opposed to this land use change being
 proposed by the applicant.
I believe most residents of inner city communities are opposed to these types of land use changes
 and redevelopment. While it is generally recognized that there are a lot of older houses in the
 community that need redevelopment, and being an inner city community higher land prices and
 taxes will necessitate subdividing larger lots in to small ones, this is not in keeping with what was
 originally presented to community associations in the past. Most residents are O.K. with higher
 density along the main roads (Edmonton Tr., 20 Ave., 16 Ave., etc.), but they are not O.K. with these
 higher densities in the middle of the community.
The City wants higher density but there is still a lot of demand for lower density. Higher density also
 impacts existing infrastructure capacity (eg. sewer and water mains) and creates more stormwater
 runoff than lower density. This means that existing infrastructure must be upgraded to handle the
 higher density. This is often lost in the whole discussion and whose going to pay for the upgrades?
In recent years the City seems to be ramming this stuff (along with bike lanes, and public art
 spending to name a few) down the throats of Calgarians with little or no consultation. The City has
 tunnel vision when it comes to how our City is being redeveloped. The whole consultation process is
 flawed and the only purpose seems to be to check the box that says citizens were consulted. Many
 projects seem to be approved even if there is stiff opposition. There is a silent majority that don’t
 even know what’s going on with land use changes and redevelopment. If they did, I believe there
 would be overwhelming opposition to this.
It is also my understanding that the City is proposing a comprehensive land use redesignation for the
 entire North Hill as part of an Area Redevelopment Plan. If approved then applications for land use
 changes to individual lots would not be required. This is very ‘underhanded’ and not a good way for
 the City to earn the trust of its citizens. Be up front with your intentions. If the majority support it
 after that then we can all accept the change.
Finally, it is my understanding that the City no longer publishes dates of public hearings in the paper
 and that the information is now only available on line. Many seniors don’t even have the internet so
 how can the City eliminate this source of information?
The only way I learned about this application is because I happen to walk by the sign and inform the
 rest of the community. It is difficult to obtain this information on line.
I appreciate the opportunity of providing input into the above noted application.
Don Pasquini
808, 24 Ave. N.W.
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